
8/20/2020 UPDATE/CLARIFICATION ON 
MASKS/FACE COVERINGS FROM MAINE DEPT. OF EDUCATION:
MASKS/FACE COVERINGS ARE REQUIRED FOR ALL STUDENTS. 
FACE SHIELDS MAY BE AN ALTERNATIVE FOR STUDENTS WITH

DOCUMENTED MEDICAL OR BEHAVIORAL CHALLENGES WHO ARE
UNABLE TO WEAR MASKS/FACE COVERINGS. 

IF YOUR STUDENT IS UNABLE TO WEAR A MASK, 
PLEASE CONTACT YOUR PHYSICIAN TO OBTAIN 

DOCUMENTATION FOR THE SCHOOL. 
ADDITIONALLY, MASKS WITH VALVES ARE HIGHLY DISCOURAGED AND

NECKIES AND GAITERS HAVE NOT BEEN OFFICIALLY EXCLUDED IN
WRITING FROM THE DEPT. OF EDUCATION AS OF 8/20/2020


